
 
 
 

REPORT TO THE PENDLETON TOWN BOARD 
For February 2022, by Dave Fischer Water/Sewer Superintendent 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sewer Department 
 

 16 Regular time sewer calls 

 3 Overtime sewer calls 

 Bi weekly duplex checks 

 Delivered recycle and refuse totes as needed 

 Kevin Johnson successfully obtained CDL-B license 

 Rebuilt pumps 

 Collected unpaid refuse totes 

 2 Sewer breaks 

 Cross training with Highway 
 

 
 
 

 
Water Department 
 

 Stage 2 water samples 

 Sold home compliance inspections as needed 

 2 Overtime water main repairs 

 Cleared snow away from fire hydrants   

 Replaced water meter readers as needed 

 Water conference in Batavia 

 50 Stakeouts completed  
 
 

 
 
 

 


